
 

Kaweah Subbasin Water Marketing Strategy 

COMMITTEE SEATS OPEN 
 

The Kaweah Subbasin Water Marketing Strategy (Strategy) is a project to create a groundwater 

exchange market to allow groundwater users to achieve groundwater sustainability in accordance 

with the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA). 

If you are a: 

• Grower 

• Ditch Company Representative 

• Urban Representative 

• Urban Resident 

• Disadvantaged Community Representative 

• Disadvantaged Community Resident 

• Rural Domestic Well User 

• Environmental/Non-profit Representative 

• Industrial Water User 

• Groundwater User 

 

And you live/work within the boundaries of the Mid-Kaweah; Greater Kaweah; or East Kaweah 

Groundwater Sustainability Agencies (collectively the Kaweah Subbasin), 

 

YOU ARE ELIGIBLE TO APPLY FOR A COMMITTEE SEAT! 

 

Committee Members will work to create a functioning groundwater exchange market so that 

participating water users can buy and sell groundwater pumping credits. They will address 

questions such as: 

-Who can participate in the groundwater market? 

-How will water supplies for the various beneficial users of groundwater be protected? 

-How will groundwater pricing work? 

-What are the geographic limits for groundwater exchanges? 

 

If this sounds interesting to you, please contact Jeremy Barroll at Tulare Irrigation District for an 

application! 

 

Applications will be due December 31, 2020. 

 

Jeremy Barroll 

Tulare Irrigation District 

6826 Ave 240, Tulare CA 93274 

(559)686-3425 

jab@tulareid.org 


